## Friends present \$5,000 1st Quarter Programming Fund Check

The Friends of the William Jeanes Memorial Library were pleased to present the 1st Quarter Programming Fund check in the amount of \$5,000 at the January 9, 2020 meeting of the Friends of the Library Board. A portion of these funds will be used by the Library to schedule programming. Additionally, these monies are used by the Library to fund FREE PASSES to 29 cultural institutions and for refreshments at Library programs.



Members of the Friends of the Library Board present the 1st Quarter Programming Fund Check in the amount of \$5,000 to Library Director. 09 January 2020.

Pictured: Back row: Friends Board Members: Dominique Washington, Gary Kaplan, Lise Hark, Susie Gordon, Ellen Yunker, Mary Ann Edick

Front row: Ellen Kirby, WJML Director-Lisa Clancy, MSLS; Debbie Garnett, Friends President-Linda Gardner Doll, HeatherLipinski, Irv Leventhal



Friends present \$4,500 4th Quarter Programming Fund Check

Children's Librarian-Rachel Fecho, Library Director- Lisa Clancy, MSLS and Assistant Children's Librarian-Linda Poland flanked by library staff holding the 4th Quarter Programming check from the Friends of the William Jeanes Memorial Library in the amount of \$4,500. October 2019.

Friends present \$4,500 2nd Quarter Programming Fund Check



Friends of the Library Board Members present the 2nd Quarter Programming Fund Check in the amount of \$4,500 at their 11 April 2019 Board Meeting.